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 DOUGLAS COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT No. 2 

WINSTON-DILLARD FIRE DISTRICT 

NEWS AND INFORMATION 
                           250 SE Main Street, Winston, OR 97496 

                       Phone (541) 673-5503 / Fax (541) 673-5505 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Type of Incident: Fire Hydrant Flushing                                       

Date:   04-14-2023                                                                                                                

Release Date:  At Will                                                                                                                                         

Contact:  Battalion Chief’s Office           

Phone:  541-440-7637 (desk)  541-530-3605 (cell)              

E-Mail:  jwaechter@dcfd.org       

 

Fire District No.2 and Winston-Dillard to Conduct Hydrant Flushing and Testing 

 

Starting from Monday, May 6th, and continuing until 

the task is completed, Douglas County Fire District No.2 

& Winston-Dillard Fire District firefighters will be 

flushing and maintaining fire hydrants in the service 

area of the Fire District, which includes the communities 

of Dixonville, Green, Melrose, Winchester, Wilbur, 

Winston, Garden Valley, Umpqua, and unincorporated 

areas of the City of Roseburg. The testing will be 

conducted from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through 

Thursday, and 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Friday. During 

this process, water discoloration is possible depending 

on how bad the sediment on the water mains is, but rest 

assured, the water is safe to drink.  The water 

purveyor(s) will issue a boil alert if water is unsafe to 

drink.  If you experience issues with your water during 

this time, please allow water to run through your faucets 

until it clears. 

If you have any questions or want more information about fire hydrant flushing/testing, contact 

Douglas County Fire District No.2 at 541-673-5503.      
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